Consultation Proposed Changes to CCEA GCSE, AS and A Level qualifications

Today CCEA launched a public consultation with regards to the proposed changes to CCEA GCSE, AS
and A Level qualifications due to be assessed in Summer 2021. As part of this consultation we wish
to consider what changes may need to be made to the assessment requirements across our portfolio
of qualifications for the summer 2021 series.

The proposals for 2020/21 take into consideration the current health scenario, the potential public
health restrictions and compliance with the New School Day guidance.

You can now access the online public consultation below:

Consultation on Proposed Changes to CCEA GCSE AS and A Level Qualifications for Summer 2021

CCEA fully recognise the need to provide clarity to schools and colleges as soon as possible, in light
of this the consultation will close 5pm, Monday 7 September 2020.



